## **FLYNN, THOMAS**

From:

BENCE, CYNTHIA

Sent:

Thursday, January 09, 2020 9:29 AM

To:

EHRLICH, CAROLINE; BREW, GEORGE; GELIN, MICHAEL; FLYNN, THOMAS; LEFSKY,

MARTA; Bernadette M. Sohler (bsohler@middlesexwater.com)

Cc:

FOLEY, KELLY; GERITY, SAMANTHA

Subject:

RE: Green Infrastructure Meeting - NEW SCHEDULE FOR 2020

Good Morning and Happy New Year! Moving forward into 2020 we have rescheduled the Green Infrastructure Meetings. We will now meet on a monthly basis beginning with Thursday, January 23<sup>rd</sup> at 3:00 p.m. and continuing with each 4<sup>th</sup> Thursday of each month at 3:00 p.m. The meetings will continue to be held in the Mayor's Conference Room. Please mark your calendars accordingly. Thank you all for your continued cooperation.

Cynthia (Cindy) Bence Office of the Mayor Township of Woodbridge (732) 602-6025